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English Translation

Heidelberg, October 30, 1900

Dr. Bredig

Leipzig, Physical Chemistry Institute

Dear Sir,

At the convention for the Electrochemical Society in Zurich, I asked you to send an ampere

nanometer of your construction for 0.1 to 4 amperes to the Physics Institute at the University

of Heidelberg. In the meantime, Mr. Segerhoff sent me his catalogue again, in which the

instrument is listed. May I ask you to choose an instrument for me there and have it sent to

me?

Best regards.

Sincerely,

G. Quincke
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